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DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

January 2, 2004
James Ashey


59 Myrtle Street

Portland, ME 04101

RE: 59 Myrtle Street building permit application

CBL: 026  K002

Dear Mr. Ashey:

I have made several attempts to reach you by telephone, but have not been successful.

Please note that your building permit application to change the use of the above-referenced property from a 2 unit to a 3 unit is incomplete. In order to process your application, we need the following documentation to be provided by you:

· Existing and proposed floor plans for all floors, showing stairways, hallways, doorways, windows, as well as room layout.

· Complete construction detail for creation of the 3rd unit, including window sizes, and any new stair detail

· Plot plan showing existing structures, lot lines, and parking space location and size

Once we have this information we can begin processing your application. Please feel free to contact me with any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Karen Dunfey

Inspections Office Mananger

207-874-8701

Room 315, 389 Congress Street, Portland, ME 04101 207-874-8703    fax 207-874-8716    http://www.portlandmaine.gov 

